
Request for Feedback on Advanced Care 

Directive 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. We are reaching out to gather your feedback on our 

Advanced Care Directive document, which is designed to ensure that your healthcare preferences 

are respected. 

Your insights are invaluable to us. We kindly ask you to review the attached directive and share 

any comments or suggestions you may have by [specific date]. Your feedback will help us 

improve the clarity and effectiveness of our document. 

Thank you for your time and input. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Contact Information] 


